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Dear Parents/Carers,  


It is getting closer to our Christmas production; we can’t wait to perform it to you! It is quite clear that the 
children have been practicing hard at home and demonstrating their commitment and dedication to the 
show, so thank you - but please keep it up…


To enhance our performance, we believe the children require some costumes…


If your child(ren) have a speaking role, they will need slightly different costumes - however, school will do 
their best to provide such costumes (eg clowns). But please let us know if you have anything at home…


If your child(ren) do not have a spoken part and are part of the choir, they will need the following:


The play is set in the ‘Victorian’ era, so we are thinking black/grey trousers/skirt with a white shirt and 
school shoes.


Optional extras might include a flat cap, waistcoat and/or braces?


If costumes can be in school by Thursday 15th December, ready for our Dress rehearsal to the rest of the 
school, that would be most helpful.


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher.


Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation,


Year 3 and 4 Team.
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